OFFICE OF THE PARISH PRESIDENT Michel H. Claudet



PRESS RELEASE

For Immediate Release: MOVING FORWARD, TOGETHER

Date:

July 6, 2010 **Contact:** Doug M. Bourg 985-873-6401

Parish President Michel H. Claudet recognizes that there is much going on in Terrebonne Parish. And in continuing with his tradition, President Claudet is announcing his 3rd series of town hall meetings, to be held this summer. The meetings will be open forum style, with a brief presentation followed by a question and answer session. The individual presentations will be tailored to the concerns of each of the locales, but will address overall parish issues like quality of life, drainage, infrastructure, environmental management, and economic development. President Claudet wants all Terrebonne Parish citizens to know that we indeed face big challenges but that the only way to continue to move forward is for us to continue working together.

ALL MEETINGS WILL BEGIN AT 6:00 PM

July 27, 2010 – Montegut – Montegut Recreation Center

July 29, 2010 – Schriever – St. Bridget Church Annex Building

August 4, 2010 – Chauvin – American Legion Hall Post 380

August 5, 2010 - Dulac - Grand Caillou Recreation Center

August 10, 2010 – Houma – Parish Council Meeting Room (2nd floor of Government Tower)

August 12, 2010 – Dularge – Dularge Recreation Center

August 26, 2010 – Gibson – Devon Keller Memorial Center